





Dear Sir/Ma'am,

We would like to cordially invite you to attend the event "The E-Carnival 3.0," organized by BRAC University Business Club (BIZ BEE) which will be held on the 10th and 11th of June, 2018, at the auditorium of BRAC University from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM.

"E-Carnival 3.0" is held to give you the privilege to buy various types of shopping products from the stalls of Entreprenuers, among BRACU students, and your favorite online stores which will be set up in the campus, right in front of you.

We look forward to seeing you at the event. Your presence will surely add color to this event.

Best regards,

Shafayat Khan Shihab President BRAC University Business Club (BIZ BEE)

Md. Mamoon Al Bashir **Advisor BRAC University Business Club (BIZ BEE)**

